Raszka Shelley

From: Sheila Redman <cupantae@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 10:18 AM
To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: Anti-predator Bills



To the Oregon Agriculture and Natural Re:

It has come to my attention that there are
seriously harm our efforts to protect enda
Particularly damaging is HB 3515, which
wolves, and potentially other species, unc
currently only seventy-seven wolves left i1
substantial recovery.

Recent science has shown that predators
ecosystem. We are only beginning to und
predators has contributed to desertificatic
lost too much alreadl.

We must not allow the future of our wildlif
political and economic special interests. |
our the greatest asset, and we need to m
generations.

Please do not approve HB 3515, HB 205(
science and endanger the health of our re



Sent from my iPad



